
Calling All Super VOLUNTEERS!  

JUNE 19 
VOLUNTEER 
LUNCHEON 
Join us to honor you…our super hero volunteers! 
Your time and talents are put to good use here at the Pueblo City-
County Library District.  We want to take this time to show you how 
much you mean to us! 

 
 

 

Suit up… 

 

and join us for an 
event 

 

in your honor! 

 

The  

 

LOCATION:    
 

Ryals Room on the 
4th Floor of the 

Rawlings Library 
12:00 – 1:00 pm 

 

RSVP BY JUNE 16 
TO: 

Sherri Baca, HR Manager 

719-562-5632 
Sherri.baca@pueblolibrary.org 

 

 


	Join us to honor you…our super hero volunteers!
	Suit up…
	and join us for an event
	in your honor!
	LOCATION:   
	Ryals Room on the 4th Floor of the Rawlings Library
	12:00 – 1:00 pm
	RSVP BY JUNE 16 TO:



